
 St. Joseph Parish  

6180 E. Willow Street Long Beach, CA 90815   

 T: (562) 594-4657  F: (562) 431-7424   

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Closed Noon - 1:00 for lunch) 

stjosephlb.org  

https://stjosephlb.org


Saturday 

5:00 p.m.  

Indoor Vigil 

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

Indoor Mass 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m. Indoor 

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children          Tony Burgos              (562) 596-6115 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Joe Voigt                  joe@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy               (562) 370-0769 

                                                                             msanty@verizon.net 

 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                   sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba 

Office Manager:                  Julie Gianessi 

 

Faith Formation Director: Joe Voigt 

(562) 598-0519                 joe@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)         Joe Voigt 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:                                Liz Moreno 

RCIA:                           Deacon Shane & Olga Cuda          olga@stjosephlb.org        
 

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty              (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                     Michelle Reyes       emohcschedule@gmail.com 

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer        (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown          (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger          (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Jan Minter         tchrjan@gmail.com 

Knights Of Columbus                  Marty Vezzetti               (562) 425-0621 

Bereavement Ministry                 May Pace                     maypace@gmail.com 

Engaged Encounter                  Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning             Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 

Project Achieve                Susie Beeghly         susanbeeghly@yahoo.com 

Precious Life Shelter                Cynthia San Jose        csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts                Gene Wohlgezogan        (562) 857-3880 

  Sacristans                Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

  Homebound Ministry                 Olga Cuda                  olga@stjosephlb.org 

  Parish Fair                 Candice Olson            vandice11@gmail.com  

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  
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Dear Parish Family:  

 

Beautiful rains this week washed and re-energized our parched and dry Earth! 

Let’s pray that fall/winter rains will continue to fall, fill our reservoirs and 

bring an end to this California drought! 

 

This is the last Sunday of Ordinary Time and next Sunday the Church 

concludes the liturgical year with the Solemnity of Jesus Christ, the King of the 

Universe! Advent commences on the Sunday of Thanksgiving weekend! Once 

again my parish gift to you will be the new Daily Advent Meditation book, 

which will be distributed next weekend to every family in the parish and 

school.  

 

Mark your calendars and join us for our annual Thanksgiving Mass to be held 

on Thanksgiving Day in the church at 9:00 AM. Please bring any bread or 

wine that will be shared at your Thanksgiving dinner table and we’ll have a 

special blessing! 

 

Thank you to the many parishioners who have shown an overwhelming 

interest in our Estate Planning Seminar that will be held this Monday, 

November 14. We have almost 100 parishioners who will be attending one of 

the two sessions at 1:00 PM and 7:00 PM. Thank you for safeguarding your 

future and the future of your family! 

 

I’m praying for you and your families!  

 

Have a Blessed Week, 

Msgr. Kevin 
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               NEWS 
 

St. Joseph Catholic School is now accepting applications for Alpha K, Kindergarten, and Grades 1-8 

for the 2023-2024 school year.  

 

Our Early Acceptance Period is now open and parents can apply now online to schedule a tour 

and readiness assessment.  Go to our website (www.sjknights.net) to apply and learn more 

today!  You can also follow us on Instagram @sjknightslongbeach for more information on our 

school.  

 

St. Joseph Catholic School is hiring!   

 

We are looking for a Primary Grades Teaching Assistant.  This is a non-exempt, hourly position 

that would start as soon as possible.  If you are interested, please email your resume and cover 

letter to our school principal, Margaret Alvarez at malvarez@sjknights.net .   

      Celebrations of Life at  

      St. Joseph’s 

Remembering Annemarie Forster 

Fri, Nov. 18 at 10am 

Did You Know? 

Fly safely this holiday season  

If you are traveling to visit family or friends 

this Thanksgiving, these tips from the 

American Academy of Pediatrics can help you 

prepare for smooth and safe flights. Allow 

your family extra time to get through airport 

security. Talk to your children about the 

screening process ahead of time so they know 

what to expect and what to do. If for some 

reason you, or your children, are selected for 

further screening for some reason, stand close 

by so you can see one another during the 

proces s .  For  more  in format ion, 

visit healthychildren.org/English/safety-

prevention/on-the-go/Pages/Travel-Safety-

Tips.  

Safeguard the Children 

http://www.sjknights.net/
mailto:malvarez@sjknights.net
https://www.healthychildren.org/english/safety-prevention/on-the-go/pages/default.aspx
https://www.healthychildren.org/english/safety-prevention/on-the-go/pages/default.aspx
https://www.healthychildren.org/english/safety-prevention/on-the-go/pages/default.aspx
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Movement for a Better World 

"Good works are links that form a chain of love."   

St. Mother Teresa 
 

 

Nov. 19 - Thanksgiving Food and Blanket 

Distribution: DRIVERS NEEDED.  

As a parish community, we will support 70 

families for Thanksgiving, Christmas, and 

Easter. Can you help us deliver? So 

meaningful to kids!  Please contact Tom and 

Mar i e  Newton  (562 )  209- 1298 

or tjn8343@gmail.com.  

 

Dec. 3 to 11 – Christmas Present Drive: 

Envelopes will be available at Masses Dec. 3-4 

for children of families we will be supporting 

for Christmas. Envelopes will contain 

instructions, child’s name, age, sex, and 

sizes.  Please purchase a gift and return to the 

parish office or Mass by Dec. 11 at 12:30p.   

 

Holiday Distribution Food Buyer:  

Can you help us coordinate food purchases 

for Thanksgiving, Christmas, and Easter? 

For many fulfilling ways to serve, please call 

Tim Clark (562) 431-4385.  

Just  a  reminder  about 

safeguarding your future, 

a  topic  that  is  very 

important  to  all  of  us.  

We  all  have  a 

responsibility to properly 

manage  and  plan  for 

today and for the future.  The Church is here 

to support and assist you in this process and I 

assure you that with proper planning, and a 

bit of time and effort, you will save yourself 

and your loved one’s significant stress. 

This month, St. Joseph’ will be hosting, an 

Estate Planning Seminar which will be held on 

Monday, November 14 at 1:00 PM and 7:00 

PM.  The same seminar will  be presented 

twice,  so  you  only  need  to  attend  one 

workshop.  Our  guest  presenters  will  be 

members from the Planned Giving Office at 

the  Archdiocese  of  Los  Angeles,  an  estate 

planning attorney and a financial advisor.  A 

speaker  will  also  be  here  from  CCFLA, 

Catholic  Community  Foundation  of  Los 

Angeles. Topics covered will include: How to 

prepare for Wills, Trusts, Power of Attorney, 

and  considerations  for  charitable  gift 

planning.  Catholic  teaching  on  healthcare 

decisions,  legal  steps required to safeguard 

your  property,  homes  and  businesses. 

Guardianship  of  minors  and  special  needs 

children.  You  will  learn  about  probate 

procedures, court costs and how to avoid 

those costs.   

Individuals  and  couples  who  attend  will 

receive free materials for   planning a Will.   If 

you want to learn how to create a Will and 

the costs involved please attend. If you need 

to update your existing plan, please make an 

effort to join us for this important seminar. 

This is a free seminar.  You must reserve a 

seat so we have printed materials for you and 

plenty  of  refreshments!   RSVP  at 

stjosephlb.org or call the parish office at 562-

594-4657. 

 

Project Achieve is a transitional housing 

facility administered by Catholic Charities of 

Long Beach.   

 

Two groups of St. Joseph “Guest Chefs” 

currently provide a dinner service to its 

residents every 3rd Monday night of the 

month at 6:00 pm.   

 

Since Covid, Project Achieve is currently 

housing about 15-20 residents.  One of our 

two alternating volunteer groups will be in 

need of a leader as of January.   

 

If you would like to learn more about this 

very meaningful and fulfilling ministry 

opportunity, please call  

Tim Clark – (562) 431-4385 

Project Achieve Guest Chefs 

ATTEND OUR ESTATE PLANNING SEMINAR  

mailto:tjn8343@gmail.com
https://catholiccharitiesla.org/project-achieve-2/


We are looking for FAMILIES that would like to be Altar Servers at all 

Masses! Catholic Liturgy is meant to be the Work of the People. 

Families who attend Mass together are encouraged to serve together 

in this ministry of service.  All families that attend St. Joseph are 

invited to apply. Families who apply will receive appropriate training 

in the ministry and will meet with Monsignor Kevin prior to serving. 

Then they will be added to an Altar Server schedule.  We hope that 

you will join in this special ministry!   To sign up go to https://forms.gle/NdJ4F38Aj4FSrT2Q7  

 

For more information, please contact the ALTAR SERVER COORDINATOR:  Monica Wissuchek  
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Family Altar Server Sign-Up 
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